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In Miss Whitehead’s PE lessons, Y2 have continued to practise their 
skipping using the Fit 2B Fit ropes we bought for school.  Not only 
have the children  improved their fitness but their stamina and        
technique have also really made progress.  Skipping is fantastic        
exercise so, keep it up, Year Two! 

http://www.healthyschools.gov.uk/Default.aspx




Year Six will be learning Mandarin next half-term.  This week, they tried a taster lesson with visitor 
Helen Pollock who has designed the online lessons.  Everybody loved the session and had great fun! 





A big thank you to Ovi, Larisa, Tudor, Andrei and their mums who led an assembly for 
us this week all about their home country of Romania.  Children were shown lots of  
pictures all about places to visit in Romania, the Romanian culture, food, traditional 
costumes and the language.  The children also learnt how to count up to 5 in Romanian 
and Ovi’s mum told us a traditional Romanian story.  Many thanks to Mrs Millican 
who organised this wonderful assembly. 

  



Our free cookery 
course is now in its 

third week. On 
Wednesday, Char-
lotte (from Bayleaf 
Cookery School)    

created tabbouleh 
with the  families 

who attend classes.  
It looked and smelt 

delicious! 



Over 200 children attended 
the PTA disco last week, 
which made an amazing 
profit of £433.60!  Thank you 
to the PTA for organising 
this event and all the parents 
and carers who supported it. 

Please note that, due to rising overheads, we will be increasing the cost of     
Breakfast Club and Butterflies After School Club from £3.00 to £3.50 per     
session.  School already subsidises the cost of these clubs to make them as affordable as 
possible and rates remain extremely competitive compared to other similar provision. 
Thank you for your understanding in this matter. 

Check out Alf’s 
moves at Street 

Dance Club! 







 
Diary dates do sometimes change due to unforeseen circumstances.  If any date changes, 
we will always notify you via text or letter.  However, the following dates are correct at 
the point of going to press!! 
 
Monday 22nd May 2017  Y4 residential trip in Stratford. 
Tuesday 23rd May 2017  Y4 return from residential trip in Stratford. 
Wednesday 24th May 2017  YR eye tests. 
Thursday 25th May 2017  Big Sleepover—Y3* 
Friday 26th May 2017   MUFTI Day. 
Friday 26th May 2017   Break up for Whitsun half-term holiday 
 
Monday 5th June 2017  INSET Day—school closed. 
Tuesday 6th June 2017  YR/KS1 Sport’s Day, 10.00am—12.00pm—parents/carers are                        
                                              warmly invited attend. 
Tuesday 6th June 2017  Return to school for the second half of the summer term. 
Wednesday 7th June 2017  Y5 trip to Pitt Rivers’ museum. 
Thursday 8th June 2017  School closed—POLLING DAY for the general election 
                                              (and staff training.) 
Friday 9th June 2017   Class photographs. 
Tuesday 13th June 2017  Y4 trip to The Ashmoleon Museum 
Tuesday 13th June 2017  YR assembly to parents (more information to come.) 
Wednesday 14th June 2017  Y3 trip to Chedworth Villa. 
Wednesday 14th June 2017  Y2R/1 summer party for children and parents/carers at 2.30pm. 
Friday 16th June 2017  PTA Summer Fayre 
Monday 19th June 2017  Y1 trip to Warwick Castle. 
Tuesday 20th June 2017  KS2 Sport’s Day, 10.00am—12.00pm—parens/carers are warmly 
                                              invited to attend. 
Thursday 22nd June 2017  Y2/3 summer party for children and parents/carers at 2.30pm. 
Friday 30th June 2017  MUFTI Day 
Monday 3rd July 2017        YR trip to The Cotswold Wildlife Park. 
Wednesday 5th July 2017  Y4/5/6 summer party for children and parents/carers at 2.30pm 
Thursday 13th July 2017  Y6 trip to The London Dungeons. 
Saturday 15th July 2017  SPLAT! Children’s Arts’ Festival in Jephson Gardens. 
Friday 21st July 2017   Break up for th summer holiday. 
 
*Please note that the date of The Big Sleepover is yet to be confirmed.  In addition, due 
to the growing size of our school, we are only able to run this event for pupils in Y3 this 
year. This is to safeguard the safety of pupils and ensure that we have adequate staffing 

to mange the event to our usual high standards. 



 

 

Enjoy your weekend! Let’s hope the sun shines. 
Best wishes  

from Miss Glenny (Associate Headteacher 


